B/BRAUN

SHARING EXPERTISE

B. Braun Medical Inc.
824 12" Avenue
Bethlehem, PA 18018

August 1, 2017
RE: Epinephrine Injection, USP 1:1000 (1mg/mL) Contained in Regional Anesthesia Trays

Dear Valued Customer,

Our supplier of Epinephrine Injection, USP 1:1000 (1mg/mL) has notified us that they will no
longer supply the industry with this drug in ampoule form. B. Braun has enough inventory of
Epinephrine to continue manufacturing trays with this drug through August 2017.

Beginning in September 2017, B. Braun will manufacture spinal trays without Epinephrine.
Please continue to order your B. Braun spinal trays using the current material numbers and
codes as these are not changing. It is our understanding that customers can obtain
Epinephrine in other forms to use when needed.

Please contact your B. Braun Sales Representative if you have any questions regarding this
change. We value your commitment to B. Braun and thank you for your business.

Sincerely,

RN

Antonia Roth
Sr. Product Manager
Pain Control Marketing
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